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Missionaries of the Precious Blood                   

St.  George Deanery 
 

Facebook St.  John the Baptist Catholic Church -  Glandorf  | YouTube: Search  glandorf st john's catholic church live stream 
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WANT TO GET INVOLVED  

IN OUR PARISH? 

• If you are interested in becoming a 

Lector, Extraordinary Minister, 

Usher, Funeral Server, Choir, Spirit 

and Song Group and any other way.   

• If Interested in becoming a member 

on our Finance Committee or Parish 

Council Committee.  Please call the 

parish office for more information 

and to be put on the next ballot. 

 Call or email  the  Parish Office. 

PARISHIONERS 

• New Members  
• Any status or address changes 

• To keep informed, register for Bulletin 
and Parish Notifications by email or 
visit St. John’s website 

Call or email the Parish Office 

OUR MISSION 

Founded by Jesus Christ, St. John the Baptist Catholic Church is the heart of 
Glandorf. At the heart of our faith are the Sacraments which St. John’s is here to 
evangelize, catechize, and celebrate all of God’s people to set their hearts on fire 
in passionate love of God and neighbor. 

Pastor: Rev. Matthew Keller C.PP.S. 

Email:  frmatt@glandorfstjohns.com 
 

Deacon: Don Inkrott 

 
PARISH OFFICE BUSINESS HOURS 

       Monday—Friday, 9:00am - 5:00pm 
Closed for Lunch from 12:30pm—1:30pm 

 

Phone:  419-538-6928 
Sacramental Emergencies :   

419-778-9339 
Fax:  419-538-6147 

Website:  www.stjohnglandorf.org 

Address:  PO Box 48, Glandorf, OH 

 45848 
 

Business Manager: Ashley Duling 

Email:  bmanager@glandorfstjohns.com 
 
Administrative Assistant: Michelle Horstman 

Email:  admin@glandorfstjohns.com 
 
Pastorial Associate:  Mindy Recker 

Email: passociate@glandorfstjohns.com 
  
Music:  Dan Ellerbrock  

Maintenance:  Joe Schroeder 

Janitors:  Mark Klausing (Church),  

                 Mark Kaufman (Parish Center) 

Cemetery Caretaker-Manager:  Jeff Gerding 
 
Preschool Administrator:  Lori Rump 
Email: preschool@glandorfstjohns.com 
Phone:  419-538-6264 
 
K-4th Religious Education:  Tammy Schmitz 
Email:  k4ccd@glandorfstjohns.com 
Phone:  419-538-6335 
 
5th-8th Religious Education:   
Mindy Recker/Nichole Schroeder 
Email: jrhighccd@glandorfstjohns.com 
Phone:  419-538-6897 
 
High School Religious Education:   
Jennifer Warnecke 
Email:  hsccd@glandorfstjohns.com 
Phone:  419-538-6897     
 
Youth Director:  Nichole Schroeder  
Email:  jrhighccd@glandorfstjohns.com 
419-538-6897 
 
Parish Council President:  Mike Karhoff 
Finance Committee Chairperson:  
Luke Recker 
Altar Rosary Society President:  
Abby Nussbaum 
Men’s Society President:  Derek Maag 

SNOW EMERGENCY LEVELS 

Diocese of Toledo Snow Emergency Policy:  

"Whenever a county/city within the Diocese of 

Toledo is placed under a Level 3 Snow 

Emergency, during which all roadways are closed 

to non-emergency personnel, the Catholic 

Churches within that geographic region will cancel 

the scheduled Saturday Vigil, Sunday, or Holy Day 

Masses. Roman Catholics in that region, therefore, 

are dispensed from the obligation to attend Mass. 

If Masses are cancelled, Catholics are encouraged 

to participate in Holy Mass via television, radio, or 

internet, making a spiritual Communion. 

If Putnam County is ever under a Level 3 Snow 

Emergency the regular Mass times will be 

canceled here at St. John’s. There will be a Mass 

at Noon, if you can get here safely you are 

welcome.  If not, we encourage you to watch it on 

cable channel 3 or on our YouTube page.  Level 1 

and Level 2  if you can get here safely you are 

welcome.  
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Merry Christmas, for the last time for this season, as today we draw the Christmas Season 
to a close as we celebrate the Feast of the Baptism of Lord.  Today the manger scene, the 
Christmas trees, the lights, and the other Christmas decorations go back into their place of 
storage until next Christmas.  Tomorrow, we will begin Ordinary time, and in a certain sense 
the church is a little behind in transitioning to the ordinary.  This past week most of our 
lives have transitioned back to the ordinary.  After two weeks in a row of holidays in the 
middle of the week and days off work and school and parties or festive gatherings of 
people.  This past week there were no holidays, no days off work and school (at least not 
planned, aka not counting snow days) it was a full five days (or at least supposed to be), and 
no parties or festive gatherings of people. This was a week of back to the normal, back to 
the grind.  And I think this transition back to the normal, back to the ordinary, back to the 
grind at the end of this Christmas Season can leave us feeling a little disappointed, 
depressed, or challenged.  What has brought us joy in this season has reached its 
completion.   
We appropriately put away statues, trees, lights, wreathes, etc. at the end of this season.  
But as we do, there is one decoration that can accidentally end up in storage that is not 
supposed to end up in storage.  As a matter of fact this decoration is supposed to stay out 
all year.  For it is when the decoration gets put away it contributes to our negative emotions 
but if it stays out then we might understand what Christmas is about.  And that decoration 
would be the message of Christmas.   
As we have been celebrating the child Jesus born in the stable of Bethlehem, as we have 
heard the visits of shepherd and magi.  Our God has been very subtly communicating a 
message to us and at the end of this Christmas Season we hear that message very clearly 
after Jesus was baptized “You are my beloved Son; with you I am well pleased” (Luke 3:22).  
Each one of us is a beloved son or daughter of God.  And not only are we a beloved child of 
God, but God is well pleased with each one of us.  In this Christmas Season we have 
experienced this gift of being beloved Child of God as we have received gifts, cards and 
greetings, shared the company of family and friends, and shared in special moments 
together.  We have let others know they are a beloved child of God by giving gifts, sending 
cards, and reaching out to others in various ways.  Helping them to feel 
special, sharing with them special moments. As we draw this Christmas 
Season to a close it is easy for this decoration of the beloved child of God to 
get put away.  But this gift of a beloved Child of God is meant to stay out all 
year.  As we journey throughout the year, we called to reached out to and 
reach each other to remind each other that we are beloved children of God. 
As the Christmas Season draws to a close today, who are you being called to 
reach out to, to remind them that they are a beloved Child of God, and that 
God is well pleased with them?  



SACRAMENTS 
BAPTISM 

We want to warmly invite all parents to join us for our 
upcoming Baptism Class! Whether this is your first 
child, second, third, or beyond, there is always 
something new to learn about this beautiful sacrament.  
We also encourage parents to invite their chosen 
godparents to attend the class.  This class is only 
required for parents for their first child. 
PARENTAL BAPTISM CLASS (by Mike and Becky 
Karhoff) 
 Parish Center Room 15   9:00am –10:30am    
 Upcoming classes:  January 26, 2025, May 18, 
2025, September 28, 2025  

 

MARRIAGES 
Please contact the Parish Office six months in advance 
to start planning your wedding.  A marriage preparation 
class is required. 
 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION CLASS (REQUIRED)  
1-DAY CLASS organized by Dr. Craig and Wendy Imm 
in the Parish Center Cafeteria 
Sunday, November 2, 2025 at 8:00am   

 

RECONCILATION (CONFESSION) 
Wednesday 7:15am –7:45am, 7:45pm—8:15pm 
Friday 7:15am—7:45am  
Saturday 8:30am, 4:00pm—4:15pm 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

Please call the Parish Office if you need a Priest for 
Anointing of the Sick or Last Rites.  If a Sacramental 
Emergency call 419-778-9339. 

HOLY ORDERS AND RELIGIOUS LIFE 

Contact the vocation office at the Toledo Diocese at 
419-244-6711 ext. 4945 or e-mail 
psmith@toledodiocese.org or contact the vocation 
office at the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 937-
228-9263 or e-mail vocation@cpps-preciousblood.org.  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Wednesday 6:30pm—8:15pm  
1st Friday 1:00pm—4:00pm with Benediction 

1st Saturday 5:30pm -  8:00am 
   

INITIATION OF ADULTS INTO THE CATHOLIC 
FAITH (RCIA/OCIA)  

Is a journey through which interested adults and older 
children are welcomed and gradually introduced to the 
Roman Catholic Faith, Sacraments, Worship and way 
of life. In response to their inquiries, these people are 
properly instructed so that you can discern (through 
reflection and prayer) whether you are indeed called to 
Catholicism.  If you would like more information or want 
to register please contact the Parish Office.  The next 
session will start in the fall.  
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CATECHISM CORNER 

Each week at Holy Mass we profess our belief in reciting the Nicene Creed.  
What does it mean when we say we believe in these statements/truths?  We 
will take a look at each statement/truth of the creed and examine it’s meaning 
through the use of the Faith and Life Series by Ignatius Press that is utilized in 
our parish religious education morning program, 5th Grade curriculum.  For 
more information on this program, visit https://loc.ignatius.com/faithandlife/  
 

“I believe in one, holy catholic and apostolic 

church...” (Continued…) 

As we look around at the thousands of Christian denominations in the world, 
how can we know for sure that the Catholic Faith is the one faith founded by 
Christ with the on truth of Jesus Christ?  We can know this the Church through 
her “marks”, which identify her. 
The four marks of the Church are named in the Creed.  “I believe in one, holy, 
catholic, and apostolic church.” These four marks are important for us. They 
reveal that we have the true Church.  
 
The Church is One 
     We were founded by Jesus Christ with one set of truths that do not change.   
     We have one visible leader, the Pope. 
     Jesus gave one sacrifice for salvation. 
     We are one in the celebration of the Sacraments for our salvation. 
     Catholics all believe one set of doctrines, one Faith. 
     We are united in the Mystical Body and through the Holy Spirit. 
 
The Church is Holy 
     Jesus Christ, her head, and the Holy Spirit, her soul, are holy. 
     Her Scripture, Tradition, and doctrine are holy. 
     Her sacrifice and Sacraments are holy. 
     Her saints are holy, and her members are called to be holy.   
The Church herself is holy, but not all her members (or even leaders) are holy. 
This is an unfortunate reality of human weakness and sin, and we pray always 
that all members of the Mystical Body of Christ, as well as all the people in the 
world, may become holy.  Despite the fact that not all members of the Church 
are holy, we know that the fullness of the means of salvation is found in the 
Catholic Church, and so we follow her teachings, receive the Sacraments, and 
grow in holiness through her. 
 
The Church is Catholic 
      She is universal because she is for everyone in all places until the end of 
time. 
      Catholics are part of a community of faith that encompasses all races, 
cultures, customs, classes, places, languages, etc. 
 
The Church is Apostolic 
     The Church was founded by Christ upon the Apostles, who continued his 
work and spread his teachings. The Church is governed by the successors of the 
Apostles, our bishops, and the legitimate pastors who continue to transmit 
doctrine and power without interruption or change. 
 
We profess in the Creed that our Church is “one, holy, catholic, and apostolic.” 
These are the four marks of the true Church of Jesus Christ. The fact that she is 
united, holy, universal, and led by the successors of the Apostles proves that 
the Catholic Church is who she says she is. 

 

https://loc.ignatius.com/faithandlife/
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MONDAY, JANUARY 13 St. Hilary 
7:35am Rosary 
8:00am Communion Service-Mike Karhoff 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 14 
8:15 am Rosary 
8:40am  Mike Leach 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15 
7:15am - 7:45am Confession 
7:35am Rosary 
8:00am Karl Speckmann 
6:30pm - 8:15pm Adoration 
7:45pm - 8:15pm Confession 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 16 
8:15am Rosary 
8:40am  L/D Edward &  Martha Smith, Donald Smith 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 17 St. Anthony 
 7:15am-7:45am Confession 
 7:35am Rosary 
 8:00am Julie Grismore 
12:00pm Rosary 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 18 
7:35am Rosary 
8:00am  George & Marcial Schroeder 
8:30am Confessions 
4:00pm Confessions  
4:30pm  Margaret Gillette, L/D Barney & Judy Jewers Family, 
               L/D Al & Irene Schroeder Family, Jim Selhorst (AN) 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 19~2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:35am Rosary 
8:00am  Maxine Karl, Jim Gray, Mike Leach 
10:30am L/D Ellie Schimmoeller Family, Mary Schastey 

                                                   SERVERS 
Mon 8:00am No Mass 

Tue 8:40am Students 

Wed 8:00am Jerry Hanneman, Jeff Schram 

Thurs 8:40am Students 

Fri 8:00am Elton Schroeder, Roger Schroeder 

Sat 8:00am Cooper Schey, Aria Tobe, Nora Hanneman 

Sat 4:30pm Carson Faber, Will Faber, Royce Ellerbrock 

Sun 8:00am Ace Nienberg, Liam Kaufman, Hayden Kaufman 

Sun 10:30am Chase Maag, Zachary Horstman, Madison McKee 

   EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS  LECTORS 

Sat 4:30pm Doug Deitering Sharon Meyer 
  Diane Deitering Chris Schroeder 
Sun 8:00am Deb Leopold Andy Gray 
    Deb Schroeder Deb Schroeder 

Sun 10:30am Tara Gerding Paula Siebeneck 

    Jane Moening Tim Hansen 

                                GIFT BEARERS  
Sat 4:30pm Ushers 

Sun 8:00am Ushers 

Sun 10:30am Joshua and Nichole Schroeder 

                              JANUARY USHERS  

Sat 4:30pm Roger Koch, Logan Koch, Connor Koch 

Sun 8:00am Tom Morman, Tony Maag 

Sun 10:30am Mitch Gable, Charlie Schroeder 

COMMUNION TO MEADOWS: Suzi Brinkman, Paula Elchinger 

COUNTERS FOR SUNDAY 8 

ROSARY NEXT SUNDAY: Ginny Schroeder, Karen Parker 

JANUARY FUNERAL ROSARY LEADERS: Dolores Schnipke, Ginny 
Schroeder, Darlene Stechschulte, Tina & Randy Fortman, Mary Ellen & 
Dan Klear 

Parental Baptism Class 
Sunday, January 26, 2025  

from 9:00 – 10:30 AM, in Room 15 in the parish center  
presented by Mike and Becky Karhoff  

Pre-register by calling St. John’s Rectory 419-538-6928.  
Next class will be May 18, 2025. 

We want to warmly invite all parents to join us for our upcoming 
Baptism Class! Whether this is your first child, second, third, or beyond, 
there is always something new to learn about this beautiful sacrament.  
We also encourage parents to invite their chosen godparents to attend 
the class.  This class is only required for parents for their first child. 

https://tinyurl.com/2dss8wpy 

Ushers Needed! 
Would you like to become an usher or would you like your name 
taken off the Usher Schedule? The current schedule ends at the 
end of January. Please call or email the rectory (419-538-6928 or 
admin@glandorfstjohns.com). 

Notifications 
Bulletin and Parish Notification If you would like to receive the bulletin and other 
parish notifications via email, please let us know by sending an email to 
admin@glandorfstjohns.com  

https://tinyurl.com/2dss8wpy


 STEWARDSHIP  January 1, 2025    &            

January 5, 2025 

Offering  

Loose $          867.00 

Adult Envelope $       9,443.38 

Children $          199.50 

Maintenance $      18,015.00  

Online Offering $       2,766.25 

Online Maintenance $          211.25 

Christmas $        4,855.00 

Mary, Mother of God $        5,109.53 

Initial Offering $           586.00 

Total Collection $      42,061.91 

Thank you to all of you who have been continuing to make 

your Weekly/monthly contributions to your St. John’s parish 

family and for sharing your treasure, time, & talent with your 

St. John’s parish family!  

Give Online Today! 

Visit our website to get the E-Giving Form to fill out and 

return to the Parish Office.  It is located in the left  side above 

the Menu options.   www.stjohnglandorf.org 

 

Heartbeat needs Baby wipes, Diapers - size 4, 5, and 6, 3-6 

and 6-9 month plain white onesies, Enfamil formulas (Infant 

and Gentlease) & Similac Neosure formula (for preemies) 

Heartbeat Hours: Tuesday 1-5pm  and located on 1225 E.  Third 

St. in Ottawa. 

Foods Needed at the Ottawa Food Pantry:  pineapple, salad 

dressing, jelly.  Note:  Monetary gifts are also welcome.   

(Send in care of Trinity UM Church, 137 N. Pratt, Ottawa)  
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Pray For Those Who Have Gone Before Us  
The past 20 years  

Bertha A Steffes 1/12/10 
Carolyn Jean Quinn 1/13/15 
Marilyn C Hughes 1/14/01 
Donald F Gulker 1/14/02 
Elmer E Tobe 1/14/19 
 

Robert J Kleman 1/15/04 
Dennis J Schroeder 1/15/20 
Kenneth Fortman 1/17/12 
Rita Jane Bockrath 1/18/21 

Please Include them in your prayers 

OUR FAITHFUL DEPARTED 

Please remember in your Masses and prayers the soul of  our 

faithful departed .  Our sincere sympathy is extended to their 

families, relatives, friends & neighbors of …. 

Jane Lammers 

Alice Siefker 

 

NEWLY BAPTIZED 

Reid Michael, son of Derek & Erin Schroeder 

 

WELCOME TO THE PARISH FAMILY 
Brian and Nichole Spears and their children Scarlett and Bodhi 

Travis and Paige Frey and their children Travis, Cameron, Luca 

John and Kendra Bourne 

2025 GRAND-orf Club   

drawing  and coffee & donuts will be this Sunday, January  
12th in Room 15 by Pat and Barb Siefker.  Extra  tickets are in 
the racks in the church vestibules.    

You can still turn in your 2025 Grand-orf Club raffle tickets.  You just will 
not be included in the January drawing. 

Prayer for  Our Students 
Preparing for Confirmation 

 

Look kindly on our candidates for Confirmation as they 
seek to hear your voice. As they embark on this year of 

continued preparation, we pray that you send your 
Spirit to enlighten, guide, strengthen, console, and 
open their hearts as they continue to seek a closer 

relationship with you.     Amen. 
 

Last weekend they had the Rite of Enrollment. 
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https://tinyurl.com/5c4yn55p 

https://form.jotform.com/243473040345147 

https://tinyurl.com/5c4yn55p
https://form.jotform.com/243473040345147
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We’re thrilled to invite you to witness the historic beatification of Fr. Gio-
vanni Merlini, live-streamed for the world to join in this moment of grace. 
The event celebrates the life of a devoted servant of God and his unwa-
vering commitment to faith and service. Tune in to the live stream and 
be part of the sacred occasion, uniting hearts and prayers from across 
the globe. Let’s come together to honor Fr. Merlini’s legacy and reflect 
on the profound inspiration that his journey offers. Mark your calendar, 
share the news, and don’t miss this extraordinary moment of faith and 
celebration! 
  
Fr. Giovanni Merlini’s beatification liturgy will be live streamed on Sun-
day, January 12, at 11 AM Rome time (5:00 AM EST) on the link below. 
If you’re unable to watch the event live, a recording will be distributed 
upon release. Fr. Giovanni Merlini’s beatification liturgy will be live 
streamed on Sunday, January 12, at 11 AM Rome time (5:00 AM EST) 
on the link below. If you’re unable to watch the event live, a recording 
will be distributed upon release.  
 

LIVE STREAM:  https://www.youtube.com/
@unionesanguischristi2465 

https://www.youtube.com/@unionesanguischristi2465
https://www.youtube.com/@unionesanguischristi2465
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The Piecemaker's Sewing Group 

Tuesday evening, January 28th,  

from 7:00pm - 8:30pm in  Room 8 (The old Science Room) 

We will be stringing bags with ribbon and putting one stitch in fabric pieces.  If you 
have any questions, contact Diana Meyer at 419-538-6437. Thank you for all you do 
to help others.  
 

"As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, "  1 Peter 4:10  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Attention ALL MEN!!!!  Join us on for That Man Is You 
(TMIY) 
TMIY sessions are on Christmas break. 2025 Sessions 

will begin on Wed. Jan. 22nd and Sat. Jan. 25th.Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Monday, January 13 
St. John’s Parish Room 15 

Topic:  #15 Matrimony & Holy Orders: Sacraments of 
Service 

Snack person:  Traci Schierloh 
All our welcome.  If interested, call the office to 

register. 

Mustard Seed Gift Shop normal business hours 
Tues, Thurs, & Fri 9:00am - 5:00pm;  

Wed 10:00am - 6:00pm; 
Sat 8:00am - 1:00pm 

Phone number 419-538-7220  www.mustardseedgiftshop.com 
Brenda Maag 419-235-3106   
 Julie Barlage 419-303-5366 

https://
tinyurl.com/2yst9es8 

https://tinyurl.com/
yvpxau3p 

http://www.mustardseedgiftshop.com
https://tinyurl.com/2yst9es8
https://tinyurl.com/2yst9es8
https://tinyurl.com/yvpxau3p
https://tinyurl.com/yvpxau3p


                         YOUTH & YOUNG ADULT 9 

Providing Education on the  
CREIGHTON MODEL  

Fertility Care™ System  
to Empower Women and Couples 

to  
UNDERSTAND, MAINTAIN, and  
APPRECIATE their Health and  

Fertility in a way that is 
cooperative with our Catholic faith. 
Contact Wendy Imm, BSN CFCP 
for more information at 614-634-

1043 or 
divinegracefertilitycare@gmail.co

m 

   
The mission of  

St. Catherine’s Embrace  
is to  reach out to, assist and 

embrace all families  in the St. 
George Deanery, regardless of 
faith affiliation, who have lost a 

child from  miscarriage, stillbirth, 
or infant death.   

    Please call the rectory  

419-538-6928  

Sunday, January 12, 2025 

BOY’S:  
 Birkemeyer:  1:00pm @New Riegel 

 Ellerbrock:  1:00pm Glandorf vs. Glandorf 
 Meyer: 1:00pm Glandorf vs. Glandorf 
 

GIRL’S:    
 No Game 

CYO SPORTS  
DIOCESAN POLICY FOR CYO SPORTS – All players must 

be members of the sponsoring parish and/or 
educational system of the parish in order to play on the 

parish team.  PARISH POLICY FOR HIGH SCHOOL CYO  
Playing any sports this year? You are expected to attend 
both the Fall & Winter sessions of High School Religious 

Education Groups or Grade School CCD Classes---plus 
weekend Saturday or Sunday Mass. This includes all 

players, coaches and their families. Attendance at these 
groups/classes will be monitored and reviewed.  For each 
class missed, beyond 4 classes you will be sitting out one 

game.  Parents, if your child is sick, please call or text  
Jenn Warnecke at 419-302-8465 before class. This also 

includes the PUTNAM COUNTY GRADE SCHOOL BOY’S & 
GIRL’S CYO SPORTING TEAMS.  We kindly ask the 
cooperation of all concerned as we implement this 

church policy for the good of our parish.                                                               
Fr. Matt & Mike Karhoff  
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March for Life 
Defiance is hosting a March for Life 
on Wednesday, January 22, at noon. 
It begins at Triangle Park-Clock 
Tower 655 Clinton St. Marchers will 
walk to the Monument of the Unborn 
near St. John's Catholic Church. The 
event continues in St. John's Church 
basement for hot chocolate and to 
listen to speakers with pro-life 
messages. All are welcome. 

https://
tinyurl.com/5byk3csk 

https://tinyurl.com/5byk3csk
https://tinyurl.com/5byk3csk





